
From: Deena Northover <> 
Sent: 23 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos project 
 

Please support the Atmos project- it truly has our community and our needs in mind in a way 
that big business ever will. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Deena Northover 
Resident and local worker and tax payer since 1984 


